
 COVID Vaccination Transporta-
tion (CVT) 

 
Free transportation is being offered for anyone in the 
Bowling Green area who is registered for a vaccine and 
does not have the ability to get to their appointment. 
 
Reservations can be made by: 
 messaging the CVT Facebook page 
 calling the Bowling Green Human Rights Com-

mission at (270) 782-7900 
 Emailing CVaccineTransport@gmail.com 
 
 
Individuals will be picked up  
within four hours.   
 
Transportation is not offered on Sundays. 
 
CVT is a non-profit founded by local Bowling Green 
resident, Blake Cleary, in partnership with the Bowling 
Green Human Rights Commission and Dave’s Trans-
portation Services.  
 
The ride services are funded with donations from the 
following:  M&L Electrical, Franklin Bank & Trust, 
BB&T Bank, Crocker Law Firm and Ginger Cleary of 
State Farm Insurance.   

Spring is here and there is lots of 
grass for  

maintenance to mow.  Please have 
your yards clean and free of debris, 

toys, etc.   
 

If you hear a mower close by please 
double check your yard for anything 

that could be in the way of the 
mowers. 

 
Thank you!   

Miss Annie’s  
Reopening!  

 
Miss Annie’s Place will be 

reopening May 18th.   
 

Hours will be Tuesdays & 
Thursdays 9:00-11:00 am.   

 
421 Conrad Court 

 
Stop by and check out all 
of the new clothing items!    



Housing Authority of Bowling Green 

Community Views 

 E S T A B L I S H E D  I N  1 9 6 2     M A Y  2 0 2 1  

Mission Statement: 
 
The Housing Authority    

of Bowling Green is          
committed to 
achieving excellence 
in providing safe, 
clean and modern 
housing assistance 
while promoting 
self sufficient, up-
ward mobility, and 

homeownership              
opportunities to its        

HOUSING AUTHORITY 
OF BOWLING GREEN 

247 DOUBLESPRINGS RD 

P.O. BOX 116 
BOWLING GREEN KY 

42101 

270-843-6071 
FAX 270-781-7091 

Emergency Maintenance 

270-784-3235 
www.habg.org 
Office Hours 

Monday-Friday 
8:00am-4:30pm 

 

HABG NEWS & HAPPENINGS  
• Resident Council will NOT resume in May. 

 

• United Way of Southern KY  provides 2-1-1, information  

for health and human services.   

Help spread the word that this service is available.   

     Available Monday-Friday, 8:00-5:00. 

 

• Please remember to ALWAYS wear a mask and continue to social distance when 

out in public and in group settings. 

 

• Please do your part to keep our community clean and clear of trash!  Pick up 

trash/debris you see and please make sure trash makes it to your outdoor trash 

bin.   

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fr i  Sat  

2 3 
Shopping Day 
HH 8:30 

4  
Literacy Class 
9 am  

5 
 

6 
Food Truck at HH 
  11:00 am 
 
Mobile Grocery 

7 
Walking at the 
mall, HH 9:30 
 

8 

9 

 
 
Mother’s 
Day 

10 
Food Bank 
9:00-1:00 

11 
Food Bank 
9:00-12:00  

12 
 
Walking at the 
mall, HH 9:30 

13 
 
Mobile Grocery 
HH 12:45 

14 
 

15 

16 17 
 
Walking at the 
mall, 9:30  

18 19 
Senior Cookout  
HH, 12:00-2:00 
 
Provided by  
Kappa Alpha Psi  

20 
Commodity Delivery 
60+, be home at 10 
 
Mobile Grocery 
HH, 12:45 

21 
 
Beauty Shop 
HH 8:30  

22 

23 24 25 
 
Literacy Class 
   9:00 

26 
 
Feeding America 
Delivery  

27 
 
Mobile Grocery 
HH, 12:45 

28 29 

30 31 
 
Memorial Day 
 
Offices closed 

     

May 2021 

Marshall Gray graduated from Western Ken-
tucky University with degrees in Corporate 
Communications & Business Management.  
Marshall directs four business operations for 
Western Kentucky University.  The Postal 
Services Department, which handles all in-
coming, internal and outgoing university 
business mail for WKU.  The Printing Ser-
vices Department, in which he oversees the 
operations 8 vendor contracts that produces 
all printed materials for WKU, the Vending 
Services Department, which operates WKU’s 
exclusive beverage contract with Coca - Cola 
and Canteen and the WKU Passport Services 
which was recognized and presented an 
award by the US Department of State as an Outstanding Passport 
Acceptance Facility.   
Marshall is the original owner of The UPS Store at Buckhead Square.  
He opened The UPS Store at Buckhead Square in 2005 and grew the 
business from the ground up.    The UPS Store is one of two original 
businesses in Buckhead Square that has been in operation since the 
inception of Buckhead Square. He sold the business and has contin-
ued to play an active role in the Bowling Green community.   
Marshall has also been involved throughout the WKU & Bowling 
Green community over the years.  His involvement over the years 
has ranged from Chair of the WKU Staff Senate, member of the WKU 
budget council, President for the Bowling Green/Warren County 
NAACP, member of the City of Bowling Green Police Chief Citizens 
Task Force, member of the Bowling Green Human Rights Commis-
sion, the National Board of Directors for the College & University Mail 
Services Association, President of the WKU Society of African Ameri-
can Alumni, member of the WKU National Alumni Board of Directors 
and currently the Vice-Chair of the Housing Authority of Bowling 
Green, Board of Commissioners. 
Marshall was born in Hopkinsville KY, the son of Marshall and Betty 
Gray, the oldest of four children.  Marshall knew from an early age in 
life that he wanted to own his own business and be a servant to his 
community.   
Marshall is married to Sonya Gray and they have two daughters, Ma-

kayla and Mariah.  Marshall is a founding member of Next Level 

Church and a member of Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc. 

MEET THE BOARD 
Interview with Mr. Marshall Gray 


